
	
Dear	Families,	
	
	

	
	

As	our	students	are	learning	about	
Jordan’s	Principal	and	inequalities	in	our	
health	care	system,	we	want	to	provide	
each	child	with	the	opportunity	to	make	a		
contribution	to	creating	change.			The	
grant	we	received	from	the	BCTF	and	LTA	
allows	us	to	give	each	student	at	Langley	

Meadows	a	loonie	to	send	to	Prime	Minister	Trudeau,	asking	him	
to	use	the	money	to	help	make	things	better	for	Indigenous	
children	in	Canada.		Children	may	want	to	focus	on	fair	health	care,	
safe	and	comfy	schools	or	clean	drinking	water	for	all.		A	copy	of	
the	letter	is	attached.			
	
Parents,	please	let	us	know	if	you	do	NOT	want	your	child	to	
participate	in	this	activity.		Just	let	your	son	or	daughter’s	teacher	
know.		Your	child	will	be	signing	their	full	name	(in	case	the	PM	
wants	to	write	back!)	and	including	the	name	of	our	school.		Thank	
you	so	much	for	your	support,	parents!			
	


